
Taizé meeting Paris 2025-26 

At the invitation of Archbishop Laurent Ulrich of Paris and all 
the Catholic bishops of the province of Paris, Protestant and 
Orthodox leaders at national and regional level also took part. 

Mgr Laurent Ulrich, archbishop of Paris, who was present in 
Tallinn for the entire meeting, took the floor in the Arena 
Tondiraba to invite the young people to Paris in one year's 
time. 

The three co-presidents of the French Council of Christian 
Churches, Mgr Éric de Moulins-Beaufort, Pastor Christian 
Krieger and Metropolitan Dimitrios, signed a joint press 
release. 


